From: AAFCO <aafco@@aafco.org=

To: AAFCO =aafco(@aafco orgs

Cc: AAFCO Executive Director <exec@aafco.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November &5, 2019, 08:50:01 AM EST
Subject: AAFCO

As directed by legal counsel and the board of directors, your access to AAFCO resources is restricted until the resolution of the
federal lawsuit, Lsytn LLC v. Food and Drug Administration, No. 19-cv-01943-PAB-KLM (D. Colo). Except for the print OP
subscription being available to you, the AAFCO resources not accessible to you during this period include AAFCO meetings,
the Feed BIN, AAFCO committees and work groups participation, and any other AAFCO resources not specifically identified
here.

You are officially removed from any position as an AAFCO adviser, committee member, work group participant, claims of any
representation of your interests or organization with AAFCO | invalvement during AAFCO meetings, which are now unavailable
to you, including by conference line, and any other claim of expert assistance to AAFCO.

Any reference to you and your company as an AAFCO adviser and your contact information are removed from the 2020 OP
and future issues of the OP and the BIM until the lawsuit is resolved.

Please remove any claim that you are an AAFCO adviser from your email signature and from your website or social media
sites. For the duration of the lawsuit, this is not accurate. At the resolution of the lawsuit, you may apply to AAFCO for
consideration to be allowed to access AAFCO resources. We do not guarantee that you will be reinstated access to AAFCO
resources.

Sue Hays CBC
AAFCO Executive Director

Email: exec@aafco.org
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